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19" May 2011

Motueka Community Board
c¢/- Tasman District Council
7 Hickmott Place
MOTUEKA 7161

Dear Sir/Madam

Please find attached the Discretionary Fund Application Form for the Motueka Junior Football
Club.

The Motueka Junior Football Club has been involved in providing a winter sport in the
Motueka area for the last 10 years. Goodman Park is where all teams practice and games
are played on every season.

Our club would like to purchase three halogen lights at a total cost of $500.00 to be installed
permanently on the existing light poles at Goodman Park.

As all our teams have volunteer coaches they can only train with their teams after work which
is normally 5pm and onwards. Being a winter sport this means that they are playing
effectively at night and the existing lights that are at Goodman Park are not positioned
correctly and shine on only a fraction on the playing field.

These new halogen lights will be able to provide a larger illuminated area on the playing field
allowing our players to practice in better conditions.

We have not raised our subs in the last two seasons as we want children to play a sport and
we are aware that parents are limited to the amount of money they must pay for each child’s
activity.

The subs that we collect from each player are forwarded on a team basis to the Nelson
Football Association, Mainland Football and the New Zealand Football Association leaving
only a small fraction for our Club.

This season we have 11 teams playing in the Nelson Football League and also have 3 midget
teams showing a strong support from the local children.

We fundraise every season to allow us to have funds in our account to purchase the gear
required for the up coming season, as it is getting more difficult to find 3™ party funding.

On Saturday 11™ June we will be having a ‘Fun Day’ at Goodman Park to raise funds for new
football gear and invite the Community Board to see how well football is supported in the
Motueka area, as all our teams will be playing there.

We look forward to your positive response to this request, and if you have any questions
please do not hesitate in contacting me.

Yours Sincerely
Sandra Hill (Mrs)
Committee Member — 528 6265 or 027 528 6264



